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May 29, 2013
To Whom It May Concern:

As required by PUC regulations, please be advised of the following changes with respect to World
Energy’s business operations: (1) change in officers, and (2) restatement of World Energy Solutions’
financials.

1) Effective April 17, 2013, Martha Danly has been appointed as Chief Operating Officer.

2) Due to a change in accounting policy, World Energy Solutions recently re-stated earnings for
Q4 2011 — Q3 2012. All of the updated filings can be found on the “Reports and Filings”
page of the Investors section of the World Energy website, www.worldenergy.com.

This accounting issue is limited to one area of our business — the revenue recognition of brokerage
commission payments from the mid-market business we acquired from GSE Consulting in 2011.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact me at
508-459-8149.

Sincerely,

Janet Loop
Market Director
World Energy Solutions, Inc. (Nasdaq: XWES)
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